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The future of Business Risk Management Programs: Agri-Resilience
    Canadian farmers are feeling
vulnerable to the increasingly
unpredictable and extreme weather,
and current business risk
management (BRM) programs are
not robust enough to provide the
protection that is needed. The
following are two areas that the
NFU-O would like to see BRM
programs be expanded to include.

We Need an Agri-Resilience
Program

    This year’s chaotic spring weather
has farmers on edge about this year’s
crop yields and planning for next
spring.  Farmers who use
AgriInsurance will never qualify for
AgriStability unless they are unable
to plant anything.  Farmers are also
concerned about whether there are
enough funds in crop insurance to
pay out the claims for this year. As
the weather becomes more chaotic,
farmers need a BRM program that
supports their efforts to mitigate
climate change on their farms. 
    Creating a fully-funded
AgriResilience BRM program would
increase farm diversity through
extended crop rotations, planned
grazing of livestock, reduced inputs,
soil-building, wetland conservation,
and on-farm processing. Its climate
adaptation benefits will stabilize farm
incomes and reduce insurance
payouts, as well as provide incentives
and support for land stewardship
practices which build soil carbon and
on-farm biodiversity that maintain

the land’s productivity for the long
term.
                    Small Holders and 

BRM Programs
    Many small holders, small scale
farms that are often diverse and
direct-market their products, are at a
loss with programs such as
production insurance or AgriInvest.
In a 2016 NFU-O survey, over 63 per
cent of respondents did at least some
direct to consumer sales, but only 26
per cent had participated in a risk
management program. Members
noted, “Many of these programs are
aimed at large farms and small are
disadvantaged” and “None of them
applied to my small sized market
garden.” The current BRM programs
don’t address the reality of farmers’
markets or CSA sales methods and
the risks these producers can face. 
    Yet, research from other regions
suggests that direct marketers could
be substantial contributors to rural
economies and that money spent at
local farms circulates better in the
rural economy. The National
Farmers’ Market Impact Study 2009
Report by Farmers Market Canada
found that “total farmers’ market
direct sales across Canada in 2008
are estimated to be approximately
$1.03 billion” and that “the combined
national economic impact of farmers’
markets in Canada is estimated in a
range between $1.55 billion and
$3.09 billion.” 
    Given the significant economic

contribution that small scale, direct
market producers provide, the 
NFU-O would like to see these BRM
programs address the needs of small-
scale producers who market their
products directly to consumers.

Thoughts?
    We want to hear from you. Are
you a direct marketer who is
interested in developing a business
risk management model that would
work for you? What type of funding
would best support you under
AgriResilience? Please email
office@nfuontario.ca or call 1-888-
832-9638 with your suggestions.

Local 330 Renfrew– Next meeting

is Wednesday, August 7, 7:30 p.m.

via conference call. To participate

contact Connie Tabbert at

rcnfu330@gmail.com or 613-646-

7753.

Local 340 Waterloo Wellington –

Join us August 24 from 10:00 a.m.

t o 

4:00 p.m. at Nith Valley Apiaries in

New Hamburg (1041 Christner

Rd.). There will be a farm tour from

10:30 to 11:30 a.m. at Pfenning’s

Organic Farm next door, and tours

of the apiary will start at 1:30 p.m.

and run every 20 minutes. The pig

roast runs from noon until 2:00

p.m. and we will. have Mapletons

ice cream for dessert. The entire

event is free. Members and non-

members are welcome.

Outdoor Farm Show – Stop by

our booth at the Outdoor Farm

Show September 10-12. If you’re

interested in volunteering at the

booth, contact Sarah Bakker at

office@nfuontario.ca

Coming Events

A subscription to The Rural Voice is one of the benefits of being an NFU-O member
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It is with sadness that we pass along the news that Local 362 
Associate Member Frank Poulin has passed away. 

A passionately committed volunteer, Frank spent many hours organizing
events and staffing booths representing the NFU, and was always ready

with a laugh and a story about his bees. 
We would like to express our condolences to his partner, Karen Markle.

Frank will be sorely missed.


